
Let’s Keep Vienna 

“Clean as a Whistle”! 
 
 

Spring is on its way and the City of Vienna would like to encourage our 
residents and business owners to partner with us to enhance the beauty of 
our city.   

We believe that a clean and beautiful community helps to improve the 
economic vitality, health, safety and quality of life for everyone.  It also reflects 
pride and commitment to our community as we beautify and maintain our 
properties.   

We are asking business owners to make the extra effort to enhance the 
beauty of your own property by sprucing up your storefronts; removing 
temporary signage and debris from your property and to continue to maintain 
your structures.  To our residents, we ask that you also keep your property 
mowed and clear of debris and continue to maintain your structures.  The little 
things DO matter. 

Easter weekend is getting close and it is our goal for Vienna to be “Clean 
as a Whistle” by then.  There will be visitors in the area and we want to put our 
best face forward.  The City will provide free yard debris pick up during the 
weeks of April 3 - 14.  You will need to place your limbs and yard clippings at 
the curb for pick-up. 

With your help and a small portion of your time dedicated to maintaining 
your property, we can create a beautiful and inviting community.  Let’s Keep 
Vienna “Clean as a Whistle”! 


